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HONORABLE SAY SAMAL
Minister

Ministry of Environment

48 Preah Sihanouk Blvd, Phnom Penh,
Kingdom of Cambodia

Dear Minister Say Samal,

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your invitation to the Seventh

Ministerial Forum at the 2021 East Asian Seas (EAS) Congress.

The Forum will surely help build on the political momentum and increase greater
attention on the importance of the oceans to the people and economies. In this regard, I

wish to confirm my participation to the Seventh Ministerial Forum.

Albeit virtually, rest assured that the Department shall be taking active
participation in the Congress and the Forum, on behalf of the Government of the

Philippines and in support of the Philippine Delegation.

We wish the Ministry of Environment of the Kingdom of Cambodia the
successful and fruitful conduct of the 2021 EAS Congress and Seventh Ministerial

Forum.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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ROY A. CIMATU
Secretary
DENR, Philippines
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